
November 11, 2024 
 

Administration Update 

Hello Cycle 1 families, 

Effective tomorrow until December 20th, our vice principal Marie France Lacombe 
will be stepping in as principal at Lasalle Sr elementary. 

During this time, Mike Stewart (BHS English teacher) will be acting vice principal of 

cycle 1. Please communicate with him directly mstewart@lbpearson.ca for any 
questions or concerns related to cycle 1.  

Thank you, 

Elaine Fraser 

Principal 
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